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Q1. To what extent do you agree or disagree with the primary aims of this proposal?
Strongly agree

Q2. Please tell us why. 
Because HGVs, vibrations, movement, noise and weight are damaging to fragile historic structures and significantly contribute to air pollution. A Government study in 2019 demonstrated that although HGV traffic represents only 5% of road mileage, it contributes 16% of greenhouses gases from transport – by far the highest proportion of any vehicle type. Any reduction will therefore provide major benefits for air quality. They contribute to heavy traffic and congestion in the worst affected areas, within the heart of the World Heritage site, impacting on the character and setting of Georgian architecture, and town planning value of the WHS.

Q3. To what extent do you agree or disagree with the proposals to introduce charges for these types of HGVs? 
Strongly disagree.

Q4. Please tell us why. 
The charge needs to be higher. £50 is nothing for big companies operating HGVs who will just pay the charge. This also may cause HGV's to detour causing problems in other areas of Bath. There needs to be a ban on HGV's in some parts of Bath more broadly.

Q5. Do you agree that the daily charge of £50 is appropriate?
No, the charge is not enough

Q4. Please tell us why. 
As previous. 
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